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Thank you for your prayers for our family and ministry. View this email in your browser
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Praise the Lord for your faithful prayers for our family. Want to give a quick update on
Pam's health. A few weeks ago we were both not feeling well and tested positive for
covid. She was scheduled for an MRI but that was delayed until she was finished
with her isolation and feeling better. The scan was done and on the 16th we got the
results. Two of the spots on her liver were smaller and the others were unchanged.
Also the tumor in her esophagus was unchanged. The doctor was pleased to see
some response from the the treatments.

Following the covid she began having problems with her blood pressure and heart
rate being high. Her blood work and an EKG did not show any problems, so they
started her on a medication Thursday that has already helped bring them back closer
to normal. She is feeling much better now. Please continue to pray for her.

Both her oncologist and primary care doctor have cleared her for us to make a short
trip to Aklavik. March 12 we will begin flying North to check on our house and have a
few services with the Church. our plan is to be there for 2 weeks. We are thankful for
Pastor Featherstone from Inuvik holding services in Aklavik when we are gone.
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